
 

 

Farewell 2012! 
A Year 5 parent 'Get Together' at The Weeds! 

 

You are invited to an informal get together for Year 5 parents at the 
Three Weeds Hotel in Rozelle. This will be a very casual night 
organised for parents, by parents. Please come and enjoy! 

 

When: Friday 16th November 
 

Where: The Living Room 
The Three Weeds Hotel, 197 Evans Street, Rozelle 

 
Time: 7.00pm til late 

 
Cost: $30 per head includes great roving snacks and nibbles 

 
Drinks may be purchased at the bar 

 
RSVP Monday 12th November 

 
PAYMENT - via NEW online facilities OR cash only 

The easiest way to pay is now ONLINE! 
 

Simply follow the link http://www.newington.nsw.edu.au/payments/ 
and then email melissalynch@me.com your receipt number for confirmation. 

 
 
 
We share this with the senior school for now, so you need to click on P&F Stanmore. This will bring up a form and the first box asks for 
event/purpose, where you pull down to Wyvern Y5 Parent Drinks. 
 
All going well, this system will be fine-tuned for future use on all such occasions across Wyvern 
(We will also be accepting cash sent to the school office in an envelope clearly addressed - Year 5 
Parent Get Together 16/11/2012 along with your details.) 
 
The room at the Three Weeds is not large, so RSVP's will be taken on a first in, first served basis. 
If you need more information please call Melissa Lynch on 0438636992 
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